
I believe that by supporting this bill and removing the cap so that more lottery dollars could be used at the county fairgrounds for the 
future as fairgrounds are especially struggling from this past years Covid epidemic. Our fairgrounds in Colombia county like many 
others needs assistance at the state and county level and my hope is that lottery dollars could help with that by increasing the 
amount that come to the fairgrounds.


